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1 March, 2013

To our Stakeholders:

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is
the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) report
that comprises of a statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact; a
description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the Compact and a
measurement of expected outcomes.

We are late in posting our COP report due to some internal administrative issues.

We are therefore, taking this opportunity, to request for an extension period to
enable us post a COP.

Our new COP report will be posted on the Global Compact website by the last
working day in May at most.

Sincerely yours,

Ebenezer Amankwah
Manager, Corporate Affairs

Standard Chartered Bank (Ghana) Limited
Standard Chartered Head Office, Accra High Street Tel: +233 289 546 035
P.O. Box 768, Accra Fax: +233302666763



